
Tribute to Maryse Simard - 2012 

 

 

At the Sunday Service held on February 26th, 2012, Jack Noble presented Music Director and Organist, Maryse 

Simard, with a small token of appreciation for the blessing of her musical contributions to our choir, congregation and 

the monthly services at the Manoir St. Francois. Maryse had celebrated a birthday earlier in the week and Jack invited 

the congregation to join in singing “Happy Birthday” to her, accompanied at the piano by Bruce Patton.  

 


